Website Report to read out at Annual Parish Meeting Monday 7th April 2025

Dear Councillors, Clerk and members of the public
I wanted to report on my village website which keeps me very busy as well as the info-mails I send out each month.
I started the website originally at the turn of the Century and try to ensure it’s as up to date as possible, but that does depend on information I am sent. I am grateful for continued help from my ‘Computer expert’ Carl when needed, which is very much appreciated and hopefully the website is useful to many local folk and those further afield wanting to know more about Mulbarton, also thanks to Nick from Abilitynet who helps me too. Thanks guys, couldn’t do it without your valued support! 
The Website includes downloadable/printable village maps, as well as history links of our area thanks to Jill Wright. I add a link for the monthly info-mails I send out at the top of the Notice Board page of the Website, as well as a PDF link to the current Parish News Magazine each quarter, and there’s also a link to the Google Calendar on the Home page, although I’m afraid I’ve not been too good with keeping this up-to-date! 
I’ve also popped my laminated page of useful information and a village map to newcomers to the village when I know about them, which seem to be well received so do let me know if you have a new neighbour who might appreciate this!
The monthly info-mails I send out on the last day of each month include details of the various events happening the following month, so I’m always pleased to hear about anything people or groups want shared on those or the Village Website. People are welcome to join the mailing list, but requests have to be in writing for GDPR reasons, alternatively anyone can access these via the link at the top of the Notice Board page on the village website as mentioned. 
I can be contacted via the website or e-mail marina@mulbarton.info with any questions or information and if I can’t help I’ll try to find someone who can! 
Last but not least, thank you Parish Council for your continued support, I will submit my annual invoice for £120 which hopefully you’ll be happy to pay.  Thank you.
Marina
www.mulbarton.info 

